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ISWK/2023-24/GEN/056                                                                                            1st February, 2024 

 

Circular to Parents 

                                                                    (Classes-All Classes) 

 

Dear Students and Parents,                               

Greetings from ISWK!  
 
We would like to inform you that on Thursday, 8th February 2024, the school will be closed in 

lieu of  of Isra's Wal Miraj.  

 

We hope you and your family enjoy a peaceful and joyous day on this special occasion. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

D.N.RAO  

Principal  
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